
ESOR Visiting Professorship Program to 
Ukraine, Course on Chest Radiology 

Returns 
  
On July 5, 2023, the Visiting Professorship Program Chest Radiology in Ukraine will 
take place in an online format, jointly organized by the European School of 
Radiology and the Association of Radiologists of Ukraine. The event was cancelled in 
2020 due to the COVID-19 pandemic and in 2022 due to the full-scale war. 
 
You can view the details of the course and program on the official ESOR website: 
https://www.esor.org/esor-visiting-professorship-courses/visiting-professorship-
programme-to-ukraine-2023/  
 
For radiologists who registered and paid in 2020 and 2022, their old registration is 
still valid.  
ESOR and ARU announce an additional registration process for new candidates only.  
Registration link: http://esor.aru-ua.org.ua/ 
 
The registration deadline is June 25, 2023. 
 
The registration fee for Ukrainian radiologists is EUR 50 (in UAH equivalent based 
on the rate of the National Bank of Ukraine on the day of payment), and the fee for 
participants from other countries is EUR 75 (in UAH equivalent based on the rate of 
the National Bank of Ukraine on the day of payment). 
 
The event will take place on July 5, 2023, and there are unlimited places available. 
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